
E kala mai, closed for new appointments 
until further notice.

In a collective effort to stop the spread of COVID-19 in our 
community, we will be closed until further notice. We appreciate 

your understanding and support as we do our part 
to protect our small community.



If you are interested in learning more about Lānaʻi,  please visit

our website, lanaichc.org, and download our free app, Lānaʻi Guide, 
available on the App Store and Google Play. 



Mahalo nui and take care!


